
Dear Parents, Friends and Families,
 
A very active week despite the weather! 

The Y6 children successfully undertook their bikeability training. The Y5 Cricket tournament
was cancelled yesterday ☹ However, it has now been re-scheduled for Monday 30  June! 😊
The Y3/Y4 children had an amazing time at the TPAT Athletics Festival event yesterday. The
team spirit was lovely to see, not only cheering on their class mates but also other teams
and Porthcurno Class were great ambassadors for the school.

th

Cape Class had a really fun time at Marazion yesterday – thank you to those parents that
accompanied the children.
 
Next week we are holding our Sports Days (fingers crossed for good weather) as follows: 

Nursery Sports (Cape Class) Monday 16  June at 1.45pm – please arrive 5 minutes beforeth

EYFS & KS1 Sports (Gwithian, Godrevy & Porthmeor Classes) Thursday 19  June at 1.30pm –
please arrive no earlier than 1.15p.m

th

KS2 Sports (Porthcurno, Polzeath, Porthminster & Sennen Classes) Friday 20  June at
1.30p.m - please arrive no earlier than 1.15p.m

th

 
Exciting News! We have now received the funding for our successful Clore Duffield school
trips grant. You will have received an email today outlining all the fantastic trips each child
in the main school will be doing at no cost to parents. Rest assured our Nursery and ARB
classes will not miss out as we are planning an equally exciting programme for them.
 
Finally – please take a moment to fill in the online Parent Survey for Summer Term 2025
which was sent out to parents this morning. It is really important to us that we have your
voice and can continue to build on our successes and improve where needed.
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone 😊

Mrs Ambrose-Headteacher
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Eva collecting her Mum Ruby’s Award
on her behalf as at First Aid Training.
Thank you Ruby for your oustanding

efforts in our outdoor areas. 



Cape Ophia

For doing so well starting full days
in preparation for transitioning to
Reception in September! We’ve

loved having you for longer.

Gwithian Brodie For his endless enthusiasm

Godrevy Lexi G
For showing outstanding

resilience and maturity throughout
the week

Porthcurno Phoebe
For her perseverance in the

athletics event

Porthmeor Alfie

For showing so much
determination and perseverance

with communication and
interaction.

Porthminster
The Whole

Class

For creating a wonderful learning
environment for each other in

Porthminster Classroom

Polzeath Millie-Mae For always being polite, kind and
always trying her best

Sennen Eli
For being on task and really

focussed in Maths and working
well with his partner

Class Stars of the Week 



Monday 9th June 2025 -
Friday 13  June 2025th

1st Place: Porthmeor 96.67 %  

2nd Place: Sennen 94.19 % 

3rd Place: Porthcurno 88.52%

Breakfast Club

Our school
target 

for
attendance

is 97%

Attendance 

Breakfast Club is now open from 7:45am and costs
£3.00 per session or £1.50 per session for Pupil

Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school site
unsupervised before 8:30am will join the Breakfast
Club Children and you will be charged accordingly.
This will happen to ensure that we are safeguarding

all of your children.

Thank you, Mrs. Pellow 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 16  June Sports Day Nurseryth

Thursday 19  June Sports Day EYFS/KS1th

Friday 20  June Sports Day KS2th

Saturday 28  June Mazey Day Parade(1.00p.m)th

Friday 4  July Friends of Pensans
Summer Fete and Colour Run

th











At Pensans, we like to support and 
raise awareness of local businesses 
and put the unity into community.
This week we would like to put a 

spotlight
on Penzance Taxis who offer a positive,

friendly and efficient taxi service 
and support our school and wider

community.


